
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 
 
TO:  KODAK FLEXCEL SR Plate Customers and Dealers  
 
FROM:  Sue Kutay, WW Product Manager, Flexographic Packaging Division 
 
SUBJECT: Product Discontinuance notification for KODAK FLEXCEL SR Plates 
 
Thank you for being a long-standing Kodak customer and choosing to use KODAK 
FLEXCEL SR Plates.  
 
We have recently undertaken a review of the product portfolio and have concluded that we 
will be suspending sales of SR Plates in your region. This decision has been driven due to 
low sales of these products in your region. 
 
The attached file provides the list of discontinued products in your region and key dates and 
conditions of sale regarding a last time purchase. 
 
Kodak will no longer offer these products 


